
 

 

This was a very challenging project, because it was 

originally scheduled for the summer months, but 

consequently it was pushed back to late October.  The 

challenge here was to get the transformers moved by barge 

from the Port of Buffalo, to customers site on Squaw island, 

before the Port Authority of Buffalo closed the channel for 

winter. Also, multiple water depth tests had to be carried 

out to ensure that the barge would not become grounded, 

and additionally, test the integrity of the seawall/dock at 

offloading site.  
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B-13873 

2 Transformers delivered 
and set to pad. 

J-190129 

The two transformers were railed to the Port of Buffalo, 

where they were transloaded to the barge, which took 

them down river, to Squaw Island.  Here the 

transformers were offloaded to an over-the-road 

transporter and driven the short distance to the 

customers facility.  Once inside, the transformers were 

offloaded and set to pad as per the customers’ 

requirements. 


